
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 20th May 

This week has been quietly busy for our 

children. 

Year 2 are now well into their ‘Quizzes’ 

And Year 1 are well on in consolidating their 

phonics knowledge. Meanwhile, Year 4 are trying 

to be Times Tables Legends. 

Year 6 

On Monday our Year 6 spent the morning in the 

hall becoming ‘Mini Medics,’ learning how to 

manage First Aid in an emergency situations. 

Simon and Frances (who delivered the training) 

were delighted by the enthusiasm and behavior 

of the Year 6 children. 

Year 2 

Year 2 have been working with Jean Banwell 

from the Skinningrove Mining Museum on a 

community project to celebrate the Queen’s 

jubilee. The children have studied portraits of 

the queen to produce their own portraits in 

primary colours. Once complete the work will be 

displayed in a local community center.  

I’ve had a sneak preview and can honestly say 

it’s some of the best Year 2 artwork I have 

seen.  

 

Calendar/Term Dates 

Please note a calendar of events for the term 

and next year’s term dates were sent out 

earlier this week. The calendar has two sets of 

events, those parents are invited to attend and 

those that are in school only. 
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Jubilee Picnic 

Anyone having trouble printing off a 

consent for another adult to accompany 

their child at the picnic should collect and 

complete a consent form from the office by 

Wednesday next week.  

I am attaching the school picnic menu. 

Children who normally bring their own 

packed lunch are welcome to buy one from 

school on this occasion.  

 

To do so please log in to Parent Pay. 

 

Holidays 

New guidance around school attendance has 

recently been published.  

 

Anyone taking holiday time at key points of 

the year will be fined and the holiday will be 

recorded as an unauthorized absence.  

 

This includes all September holidays as 

September is a crucial time in school when 

children build new relationships.  

 

Further information will follow. 

 

Uniform 

A reminder please that uniform as of 

September is a red polo shirt. Can I also 

remind you that wearing trainers all day, 

every day is not good for young feet. 

Our uniform policy is when in school 

uniform, black shoes should be worn. School 

shoes are designed to support young feet in 

a way that promotes healthy growth and 

movement. 

 
 



 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

Reception: Alice Masterman 

Year 1: Honey Hardy 

Year 2: Eliana Taylor 

Year 3: Jack Geaves 

Year 4: Iyla Rymer 

Year 5: Jamie Mann 

Year 6: Phoebe Eastwood 
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Stars of the week 

 

Reception: Willow 

Year 1: Kenny  

Year 2: Harvey and Georgie      

Year 3: Arrabella and Mia R 

Year 4: Evie R and Jayden      

Year 5: Olivia and Phoebe 

Year 6: Mason and Toby 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 

 
Reception: 84.3% 

Year 1: 82.4% 

Year 2: 88.5% 

Year 3: 97.3% 

Year 4: 96.2% 

Year 5: 94.2% 

Year 6; 93.9% 

 

The winners of this week’s attendance cup are 

Year 3 with 97.3%  

Housepoints 
 
Red     1387                                 
Yellow 1439 
Blue     1210 
Green  1073 


